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[Prior to the meeting the Fire Chief presented Capt. Kevin Grimm with the 2019 Firefighter 

of the Year Award and listed his many duties and achievements.  Chrissy Motz thanked 

everyone that donated to her Special Olympics Polar Plunge fundraising team this year; they 

raised $18,557.03.] 

This Public Hearing was called to order on Monday, March 9, 2020 at 7:07 p.m. by John 

Ruediger, Council President.  Mr. Ruediger read a message in place of an invocation and 

then Mr. Miller led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

PRESENT: Jon Hannan, John Ruediger, Justin Ring, Mike Lampa, Chuck Kocisko, 

Jennifer Wagner, Julie Field 

 

ABSENT: None. 

 

ALSO PRESENT: Glenn Broska, Mayor 

Sarah Fagnilli, Assistant Law Director 

Darin Powers, Police Chief 

Rob Reinholz, Fire Chief 

Jenny Esarey, Finance Director 

Bill Miller, Service Director 

Joe Ciuni, City Engineer 

John Cieszkowski, Planning Director 

Patrick O’Malia, Economic Development Director 

Greg Mytinger, Parks and Recreation Director 

Shawna Lockhart-Reese, HR Manager 

Dan D’Agostino, Residential Building Official 

Todd Westover, GPD 

Bill Schurman, Hammond Construction 

Caroline Kremer, Clerk of Council 

 

Agricultural Placement Renewal Request of Delores D. Dally 

Mr. Ruediger opened the floor for comments from Council, the administration or the 

audience.  There were no comments. 

 

 

Agricultural Placement Renewal Request of Ruth M. (Trustee) and Elwood Howitt 

Mr. Ruediger opened the floor for comments from Council, the administration or the 

audience.  There were no comments. 

 

 

There being no further business to be addressed during this Public Hearing, and upon motion 

by Mr. Hannan, seconded by Mrs. Field, this meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_________________________________ ____________________________________ 

Caroline L. Kremer, Clerk of Council John Ruediger, President of Council 

 

 


